COPY
&k LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

Mg % 71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3
119 2 S o
Telephone: RO Yal 9166

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex
Telex No.: 24305

9th October, 1961.

Dear Sirs,
Steamer "AKERA",

— C. With reference to your Memorandum
of the 18th September, this case has now received
AH/ the conesideration of the Committee who have
given instructions for the notation "To be
broken up" to be entered against the ship's name
in the Register Book.

Yours feithfully,

1 Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
KOBE .




